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Our ref: AKA/kas/Q/office/6thform/correspondence/2024-2025/6thformopenevening 
 

14th November 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

RE: Sixth Form Open Evening – Thursday 21st November 2024 – 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm 

 

I want to take this opportunity to formally invite you and your child to our upcoming Sixth Form open 

evening. The event will be held in school from 6:00pm – 8:00pm, last entry to school site at 7:30pm.  

 

The open evening will give your child the chance to speak with department staff, students and the 

wider Sixth Form team regarding their next steps, and life within the Sixth Form. Departments will be 

showcasing their subject and will be on hand to aid you and your child in making the important 

decision regarding their future after Year 11.  

 

As well as the department showcase, there will be the chance to see our newly opened, state of the 

art, Sixth Form centre so students can see the value we place on our Sixth Form students and the 

learning environment they can be a part of.  

 

I know that for Year 11 students the decision on what to study at Post 16 can be a complex one, and 

one that is vitally important in leading them to their future aspirations after Sixth Form, be that 

apprenticeship, university or employment. To support that journey, we have built a Sixth Form open 

evening website page, which contains subject videos, our newly launched prospectus, information on 

the application process, and our results/next steps. The subject videos and course guide give a 

flavour of our subjects at Key Stage 5 and hopefully will help to address questions you and your child 

might have, but most importantly spark their passion for the subjects they intend to study next 

academic year.  

 

You can access the website here.  

 

I look forward to welcoming you and your child on the evening of the 21st November, and starting 

their Sixth Form journey with them.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mr A Allred 

Assistant Headteacher: Sixth Form 

  T: 020 8462 2767     E: postmaster@hayes.bromley.sch.uk     www.hayes.bromley.sch.uk                  @HayesSecondary  
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